
How we Measure and Assess the Impact of the 

Careers Programme 

 

Belmont Park School works closely with Inspire who both provide and support 

us with our work experience programme. 

Why we evaluate  

The careers programme is evaluated every year to assess it’s efficiency and 

areas for improvement. Key stakeholders (parents, teachers and employers) 

provide feedback on the participation in an activities questionnaire and /or 

surveys throughout the year. 

We use evidence collected to inform continuous improvement of the 

programme. 

 

 

What we evaluate  

We review samples of stakeholder feedback collected using various methods 

after activities, events and experiences implementation and what was 

delivered against the programme and how it went. 

 

 

Review of the Careers Programme 

The Careers Programme is reviewed annually. The date for the review will be 

on March 28th 2024. 

 

 

 

 


